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MASS SCHEDULE

Monday-Friday........................ 9:00 a.m.
Saturday Evening...................... 5:00 p.m.
Sunday Morning............ 9:00 & 11:00 a.m.

RECONCILIATION
Saturdays..........ccooeeveninnnn. 4:15-4:45 p.m.

RECTORY OFFICE HOURS
Monday-Friday............ 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.

DEADLINE FOR BULLETIN
Mondays........ocveviiiiiiiiniinnn. 10:00 a.m.

October 7, 2018
Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time

SACRAMENTS

INFANT BAPTISM: Celebrated one Sunday each month. Baptismal
instruction is required, and is conducted four times a year. Call the
Rectory Office for details.

R.C.LA. (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults): This is a process of
prayer, study, and decision for adults who wish to become Catholic, and
for baptized Catholics who have not received First Communion or
Confirmation. For further information, contact the Rectory Office.

HOLY EUCHARIST: Available to the sick and those confined to their
home. Call the Rectory Office.

MARRIAGE: The Pastor should be consulted before a wedding date is
determined.

HOLY ORDERS: Please contact the Pastor if you feel you might be
called to the priesthood or diaconate.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: Available to the chronically or seriously
ill. Call the Rectory Office. An anointing service is also conducted
annually.

NEW PARISHIONERS ARE WELCOME
Please contact the Rectory Office to register.

MISSION STATEMENT

We are the Catholic family of St. John Capistran,

called by God, our Creator, to be a community.
We are a Eucharistic people nourished by Jesus through the Sacraments.
We are empowered by the Holy Spirit to serve all of God'’s people:

In faith, by spreading the Word of God,

In hope, by passing on the teachings of the Church;

In love, by sharing our resources and talents.



PITTSBURGH, PA

g Mass Intentions
- for the Week

Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday, October 6
5:00 PM  Ted Starcevic
(Ginny Starcevic & Family)
Sunday, October 7
9:00 AM For the Parishioners
11:00 AM Salvatore A. Ortenzo
(Dan & Kathy Ellis)

Monday, October 8
9:00 AM Jim & Stella Hrabik

(Joe & Ann Hrabik)
Tuesday, October 9
9:00 AM LaVerne Lovasic
(Children)
Wednesday, October 10
9:00 AM Barbara Schoeppner
(Lydia Mance)

Thursday, October 11
9:00 AM  George Rostron
(Elinor Forkus)

Friday, October 12
9:00 AM  Melvin Henninger
(Claire & Jack Repcheck)

Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday, October 13
5:00 PM  Wendy Abbott
(D. Abbott Stevens)
Sunday, October 14
9:00 AM For the Parishioners
11:00 AM Joe & Dorothy Chimiel
(Children)

NEW MASS SCHEDULE
FOR ST. JOHN CAPISTRAN &
ST. THOMAS MORE
EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 15, 2018

ST. JOHN CAPISTRAN CHURCH

Weekend Masses: Saturday Vigil 5:30 p.m.
Sunday 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m.
Weekday Mass: Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m.
Confessions: Saturday 4:30-5:15 p.m.

ST. THOMAS MORE CHURCH

Weekend Masses: Saturday Vigil 4:00 p.m.
Sunday 8:00 a.m., 9:30 a.m. &
11:30 a.m.

Monday-Saturday 11:30 a.m.
Saturday 9:00-10:00a.m.

Weekday Mass:
Confessions:

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK...

* Marriage ... is the focus of today’s first reading and
Gospel. Marriage is a sacrament, and husbands and wives
are called to let love deepen and mature as the years go on,
“for better, for worse.” It’s a challenge, and married couples
will receive strength when they stay close to God and the
church.

e Today... is Respect Life Sunday. May we treasure the
lives God has given us, and may we see all life as God’s
gift.

o The month of October... is traditionally a month
dedicated to the Blessed Virgin Mary. The rosary is prayed
in our church after the weekday morning mass. Consider
praying the rosary at church or at home, perhaps for respect
life intentions.

e This Sunday afternoon... the annual “Golden Wedding
Anniversary” mass is held at St. Paul Cathedral. I direct the
Diocesan Choir for this celebration. We congratulate all
these couples, especially those from our own parish who
will celebrate anniversaries this year.

“Octoberguest”... As we now move forward in becoming
one family of faith, we are bringing together two
outstanding communities filled with good and faithful
servants of the Lord. On October 15, our new Mass and
Reconciliation schedule will begin, our first step together. I
am confident that we will begin with a spirit of welcome
and hospitality. Fr. Peter and I are suggesting that we have
an“ Octoberguest” program. We are asking that you, on one
Sunday in October, visit Saint Thomas More for Mass and
that our friends at Saint Thomas More visit here for one
Mass. No one will check up on you, but it is a way we can
learn about each other and our two wonderful churches. Our
new team of priests will begin rotating Masses between the
sites as well. Let us make the most of our new beginnings.

MASS INTENTIONS FOR
THE REMAINDER OF 2018

We have opened the Mass Book for
the remainder of 2018. You can find
the Mass forms on our website or
stop by the rectory office to obtain
one.

The 2019 Mass book will open in the
near future. Please watch bulletin for
more information.



TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

OCTOBER 7, 2018

Please pray for
Mary Jane Hyatt
&

Mark Lucas
’ whose funeral liturgies _
% svere held here at St. Joan’s last week.
May their souls and all the souls of the
faithful departed
through the mercy of God,
rest in peace.

St. Thomas More
Prayer Shawl Ministry

St. Thomas More Prayer Shawl Ministry reaches out
to those in need of comfort and solace by knitting and
crocheting shawls. Many blessings are knitted and
crocheted into every shawl. The Prayer Shawl
Ministry meets at St. Thomas More once a
month. This is a prayer process so each meeting
begins with a prayer. A journal that includes the
names of the recipients of our shawls is included in
this prayer process. A short meeting takes place as
we  knit, crochet, exchange patterns and have
conversation. These shawls can be used as comfort
after a loss, illness, baptisms or gifts for special
occasions. For additional information or in need of a
shawl please contact St. Thomas Parish Office at
412-833-0031 or Tess at 412-854-9888.

ROSARY COAST TO COAST

October 7th is the Feast of Our Lady of
the Rosary. There is a movement in the
United States to have a Rosary said
Coast-to-Coast on that day.

The time is now to call upon God,
through the powerful intercession of
Our Lady of the Rosary, to heal our country and return it to
holiness.

Americans across the country are invited to pray the Rosary
Coast to Coast wherever they can gather: along the US
coasts and borders, churches, etc.

The Men's Fellowship group will have the rosary said
around the Marian statue (in St. John Capistran Church
yard) at 4:00 p.m. on October 7th.

Please join in this powerful opportunity and bring your
chairs!

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS

Parents/Guardians of Second Graders: There
will be a First Reconciliation Parent Meeting on
Wednesday, October 17™ at 9:30 a.m. and at 7:00
p.m. in the Reardon Room. This meeting is for
parents of children in second grade who will be
receiving the sacraments of First Reconciliation
and First Eucharist this year at St. John's. At least
one parent per family ought to attend either the
morning or evening parent meeting.

Military Connections Service Opportunity: The
children in our faith formation program are once
again adopting soldiers and marines to receive a
Christmas stocking filled with supplies and
snacks. As part of this service we are collecting
monetary donations (checks made payable to
Military ~ Connections Corporation) and the
following items per grade now through October
24"™: Kindergarten: lollipops and candy canes; 1%
Grade: gum and mints; 2" Grade: single-serve
packages of cookies; 3™ Grade: fruit snacks; 4™
Grade: single-serve packages of crackers; 5
Grade: powdered Gatorade or Kool-aid singles;
6" Grade: granola bars and power bars; 7" Grade:
Rice Krispies Treats; 8" Grade: Pop-tarts.
Parishioners are invited to join in our efforts to
bring Christ to our troops overseas by donating
items or sponsoring a soldier or marine for
$10.00. Items for the Christmas stockings may be
placed in the labeled bins located in Capistran
Hall. Monetary donations ought to be brought or
sent to the Religious Education Office at 1610
McMillan Road, Pittsburgh, PA 15241. Thank you
and God bless you for your support of our
troops!

Halloween Costumes: We are

collecting gently-used Halloween

costumes through October 17 to
benefit local families in need.

A, 4 iy

L Please place individual costumes
in a bag with accessories and
label with the size of the costume

and place in the box in Capistran Hall. Thank you!

Confirmation Information: The Sacrament of
Confirmation will be celebrated on Wednesday,
November 7" at 7:00 p.m. with Most Reverend
David A. Zubik, DD, Bishop of Pittsburgh. A
Preparation for Confirmation Gathering for
Candidates and their sponsors or parent if the
sponsor is not available will be on Sunday,
October 2T beginning with Mass at 11:00 a.m.
followed by a light lunch and presentation in
Capistran Hall by Mrs. Meghan Larsen Reidy,
campus minister at Washington & Jefferson
College, California University of PA, and
Waynesburg University.




